Subject: Call for Abstracts: Break the Cycle Africa Conference 2024

Dear Graduate Students and Recent Graduates,

We are excited to invite you to submit abstracts for the upcoming Break the Cycle Africa Conference, scheduled to take place on July 17-18, 2024. The conference is dedicated to addressing the critical issue of children's environmental health disparities in Africa and aims to bring together the brightest minds in the field to explore innovative solutions and strategies to break the cycle of children’s health disparities.

Conference Details:
- Date: July 17-18, 2024
- Location: Zoom
- Theme: Breaking the Cycle of Children's Environmental Health Disparities in Africa

We are seeking abstract submissions from graduate students attending universities in Africa and recent graduates who are passionate about making a difference in the field of children’s environmental health and reducing children’s health disparities to promote health equity for all chidlren. This is your opportunity to showcase your research, ideas, and initiatives that can contribute to our mission.

Abstract Submission Deadline:
Please submit your abstracts by Tuesday April 30, 2024, to be considered for presentation at the conference.

Submission Guidelines:
- Abstracts should be no longer than 250 words.
- Clearly state the objectives, methods, and expected outcomes of your research or project.
- Highlight how your work addresses children's environmental health disparities.

To submit your abstract and find more information about the conference, please visit our conference website: https://www.breakthecycleprogram.org/btc-international 

The Break the Cycle Africa Conference is an excellent platform to connect with like-minded individuals, engage in meaningful discussions, and network with professionals and experts in the field. Your contribution could make a significant impact on addressing the environmental health disparities that affect children in Africa.

We encourage you to participate in this important event and share your knowledge and insights. If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at contact@breakthecycleprogram.org.

Join us in our mission to break the cycle and create a healthier and more equitable future for children in Africa. We look forward to receiving your abstracts and seeing you at the conference!
